
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 5 Week 1 April 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is fair to say that terms five and six tend to be the busiest of the 
school year. Ahead of us we have SATs for both Year 2 and Year 6, 
Phonics Tests for Year 1 and Multiplication Tests for Year 4, Class 
Assemblies (with parents invited in), Phase 3 Production, Year 5 
Camp Out, Sports Days, Transition Events, Theatre Production, Phase 
Discos, Charivari, Mun-Fest and the Queen's Tea Party! All of this on 
top of working hard on all of the subjects that we cover in school and 
spending time with our friends. 
 
With so many things happening we may well miss reminding you 
about something regularly enough or you may well miss seeing or 
hearing about an event. We will try our best to keep you posted but 
please feel free to contact if you are unsure about any of the up-and-
coming activities. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible join us for the 
Queen's Tea Party on Friday 27th May (details to follow) at which we 
will eat together, play a few games and have a chance to collectively 
celebrate the reign of Queen Elizabeth II. Parents will be asked to 
bring along their own food and drink (no nuts please) and sit, street 
party style, in the playground with the whole school. 
 
If you would like to help with setting up for the party or support with 
organising any of the activities at school please look out for posts, 
letters and links from our recently organised fundraising group the 
'Mundella Collective'. 
 
Have a great weekend and long may our good weather last. 
 
 
Frazer E. Westmorland 

 

Dates for Diary 
- Family Coffee Morning 

(more information to 

follow)- Wednesday 27th 

April 

- Monday 2nd May – Bank 

Holiday: School Closed 

- House Event, P.E. kits 

needed in school- Friday 

6th May 

- Year 6 SATs Week: 

Children will be 

encouraged to attend 

Breakfast Club (more to 

follow)- Monday 9th May- 

Thursday 12th May 

Pupil Asset Payments 

 

The app is now running after the 

update and maintenance carried 

out over the Easter break.  

We are now unable to take card 

payments over the phone or in 

the office due to an update in 

privacy policies, payments must 

be made using the app. If you are 

having any problems using it 

then please speak to the office 

so we can help you. 

 

  


